PHONE LOMBARD 3543

LLoyYD’'sS REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
i 449-450, BOUR_SE

PHILADELPHIA, December 24th, 1917.

The Secretary,
New York.

Dear Sirs:i-
With reference to the 1st entry report on the

8 mechinery of the S.8. "HISKO®, I wish to inform you that the
Electric Light report has not yet been returned from the

Makers, and will be forwarded to you as soon as received,

Yours very truly,

wWidhé- 99T




